
 

September 6, 2023 

Happy first day of school! We are excited to welcome back our RCA Eagles, and grateful to have 
new families joining us this year. 
A few reminders: 

1. If you did not receive your packet at Parent Orientation, it will be sent home today. Please 
return all required forms by this Friday, September 8th, so that we may begin updating our 
records. Thank you for your help with this! 

2. If you turned in your student(s) paperwork, but information/signatures are missing, we will be 
sending you the forms to fill in the missing information. 
3. Although water fountains may be used, we encourage you to send your child to school each 
day with a reusable water bottle. 

4. Mrs. Becky, our school secretary, is available from 8:00 am to 3:30 pm (her office is in the 
church building). If you are picking up your child before 3:30 pm, please visit her office to 
sign your child out. 

5. The Guitar elective class will begin this week and Vocal and Piano tentatively next week. 
You should have received an email from the instructor regarding lessons and payment 

information. 

6. Please review the RCA Parent /Student Handbook. All students must comply with the Dress 
and Appearance Guidelines. 
Also, next Monday, September 11, in honor of Patriot Day, we will allow all students to wear jeans to 
school (appropriate fit, no tears or holes) with a Patriotic t-shirt or any red, white and blue t-shirt. 
(Parents, please make sure your child’s t-shirt does not contain any inappropriate wording, graphics 
or slogans.) 
Lastly, all Registration Fees and Book Fees are due. All tuition payments are due on the 1st of each 
month and are considered late after the 5th. All students are required to have an RCA school t-shirt: 
If you have not ordered your student a school shirt, we will send forms home today that must be 
returned and paid for by Friday. 
Thank you for your prayers and support! Let’s have a great first week. 

In His service, 

Bro. JR Regalado 


